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NZX Announcement / Media Release 

SOUTH PORT NEW ZEALAND LIMITED 

South Port NZ Ltd releases Climate-Related Disclosures 

 

 

South Port New Zealand Limited (SPN) is pleased to advise that its Climate-Related 

Disclosures Report has been released for the reporting period ended 30 June 2024. 

 

A copy is attached and is also available at https://southport.co.nz/annual-report/2024   

 

 

For further information contact: 
 
Mr Nigel Gear  
Chief Executive  
South Port New Zealand Ltd  
Tel: (03) 212 8159  
Email: ngear@southport.co.nz  
 
Mr Philip Cory-Wright  
Chair  
South Port New Zealand Ltd  
Mobile: 021 767 828  
Email: philip@cory-wright.co.nz  
 
Media: Charlotte Scoles  
Communications Advisor  
South Port New Zealand Ltd  
Tel: 021 775 298  
Email: cscoles@southport.co.nz 
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